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Join the DCMAND Board of Directors!
Want to engage in nutrition policy, grow your professional network, or develop
new skill sets? Join the DCMAND Board of Directors! Open board positions for
the 2024-25 year include:
 

Professional Development Committee
Nominating Committee
Public Policy, Nutrition Services Payment Specialist
Communications/Social Media Coordinator
Sponsorship Chair
IDEA Leader
Student Representative

 
If you’re interested in learning more, email nominating@eatrightdc.org. We look
forward to hearing from you!

Public Policy Updates
In May 2024, Mayor Muriel Bowser signed legislation modernizing D.C.'s
Dietetics and Nutrition Practice Act. This update aligns education requirements
with current standards and revises scopes of practice for dietitians and
nutritionist practicing within the District. The D.C. Metro Academy of Nutrition
and Dietetics, in collaboration with the Academy, successfully advocated for
these changes, which prevent the merging of dietitian and nutritionist licenses
and expand access to qualified nutrition services. This legislation helps the
public have a clear understanding of the qualifications and role of nutrition
professionals in Washington, D.C.  
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Mid-Atlantic Grain Fair
Common Grain Alliance (CGA) has announced preliminary plans for its 2025
Mid-Atlantic Grain Fair! For those of you who attended our 2024 Annual
Conference, you'll remember that CGA generously donated bags of local whole
grains for attendees to take home and enjoy. This conference will be open to the
public and a great opportunity to learn about (and sample!) the many benefits of
local grains.
 
CGA has also opened a call for session proposals, due 8/31. This could be a
great opportunity for DCMAND members to share their expertise in nutrition and
food systems as presenters at this conference. Finally, CGA is looking for an
institution to host the conference, so members who work for universities or
organizations with a venue that might be appropriate could consider submitting
a proposal by the 6/30 deadline.
 
You can view more information about the conference and submission
opportunities and information about the previous conference on our website. 
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*This content is made possible by the generous support of the Physicians Committee for Responsible Medicine. 
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